
 

Chisholm Family Fun Night/Disco 
Come along and join Pinky & Kozi for our 2nd Community 

Event for 2022 

  

When: Friday 3rd June 2022 

Cost  $5.00 per school child to be paid via the Qkr App instructions. No 
cash will be accepted at the school.  Entry fee includes Popper 
and Popcorn.   

RSVP  Wednesday 1st June 2022 by clicking on the link below 
and completing the online form - Chisholm School Disco 

Infants Session (Kindy, Year 1 & 2): 5.00pm – 6.15pm          

Primary Session (Years 3,4,5 & 6): 6.30pm - 7.45pm 

Upon arrival your child will need to have their name marked off. All children 
are to bring their own labelled drink bottle.  Children will remain in the MPA 
once they enter the disco. Whilst in the disco they will be supervised by 
teachers and parent helpers.  For the last 10 minutes, parents are invited to 
join their children in the disco for a dance. 

If you require any further details please contact Sarah Kitching on sair.kitcho@gmail.com 

Covid Safe Reminder – Please help stop the spread of COVID-19 and other illnesses such 
as the flu by keeping your distance. Remember, don’t shake hands or exchange physical 
greetings. Wherever possible stay 1.5 metres apart and practise good hand hygiene, 
especially after being in public places.  Please stay at home if you are unwell. 
 
 

Kind regards 
CCG Committee 
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